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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 

Cari Soci, 

 On December 5 at 5:30 pm 

we will have the finance  

report this is closed to mem-

bers only.  The 2016 -2017 financial 

year has been very successful. 

 Hope to see many of members with 

their children and grandchildren attend 

on December 10, it is a fun filled event.  

 As Christmas approaches for our     

community on December 16 we will 

again with the Goodfellows give      

Turkeys with other items to the needy.  

 Thank you to those who have donated 

and volunteered to assist that day.  

 I’d like to wish everyone and their 

families a Buon Natale, and happy and 

healthy New Year. 

   

Emanuele Calamita 

President, CIBPA Windsor 
 

GUEST SPEAKER 

 

 This months speaker is 

Ms. Roseann Danese. 

Roseann Danese grew up in 

Amherstburg, graduated in 

journalism from St. Clair College in 

1983 after which she was hired by the 

Windsor Star where she still works   

today as the Metro/Business editor.  

 She has received the "Rogers Cable 

Award" for municipal writing with her 

work  investigating the city of Windsor 

involvement with MFP Leasing. She 

always knew she wanted to be a       

journalist and is now living the dream. 

 We like to thank Dr. Cavallo-

Medved for  her  talk on Cancer       

research at the University of Windsor. 

  Any recommendations for speakers 

for the new year please contact Dr. Paul 

DeMarco. 
 

Dr. Paul DeMarco 

Guest Speaker Chair  
 

MEMBERSHIP 
 

We would like to welcome 2 

new student members  

Matthew Mariani and  

Marco Fimiani both    

Students at the University of Windsor 

Faculty of Law. 

Both are sharing the roll of President of 

W.I.L.A.  
 

Applications: On our  new website 

Membership        applications are availa-

ble for newmembers. cibpa.windsor.com 
  

Guests: They are welcome to attend 

one of our dinner meetings. The fee is 

$50, if they can be a potential member 

will be credited. Please register your 

guest by calling, email or texting me.   
 

Membership Directory: This year  we 

publishing a Membership Directory for 

our members. The Directory will be 

distributed at the January meeting. 

 In the newsletter there is a “Directory 

Information Update Form”. Please  

complete it with your more recent      

information and email to Niva at      

niva-cibpa@hotmail.com.   

 There is still time to advertise in te 

Directory. The deadline for ads is     

December  08, 2017.  
 

Nadia DiDomenico, 

Membership Chairperson  
 

CHILDREN’S  

CHRISTMAS PARTY 

SUNDAY  

DECEMBER 10, 2917 
 

  This years CIBPA Children  

Christmas  Party will be at the Fogolar  

Furlan in the Dante  Costa Hall in the 

main building.  

 The event is open to members      

children and grandchildren. For Santa’s 

gift the age is 10 years and under. 

 The party starts at 11:30 a.m. with 

lunch at noon followed by                 

entertainment.  

 Entertainment this year other than the 

visit from Santa Claus will something 

exciting for the children. 

 The cost this year is adults $20 and  

children $10 inclusive. 

 Registration form is attached to   

complete.  

 Please support the raffle at the      

upcoming assembly dinner meetings.  

 The proceeds will go to support the 

event.  

  

Niva Segatto and Linda De Luca 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

 

Dear Members / Cari Soci, 

 

 Please e-mail any information 

and/or pictures that you would 

like to share on CIBPA’s social media 

accounts to Niva at niva-

cibpa@hotmail.com and to me at 

frankds60roofing@gmail.com. We will 

endeavour to share the information 

and/or pictures as soon as we can. 

Thank you/Grazie, 

 

2018 CIBPA Charitable  

Poker Tournament 

 

 The 2018 CIBPA Poker Tournament 

(as per the poster attached to the     

newsletter) will be held on Friday,    

January 26, 2018 at the Fogolar Furlan 

Club. The entry fee will be $100 per 

player. Most of the proceeds from the 

event will be donated to The Downtown 

Mission. 

 The theme for the tournament will be 

your favourite football team’s apparel. 

 If you have any questions or would 

like to participate in the tournament, 

please contact me at 519-259-7065 or at 

frankds60roofing@gmail.com and   

provide me with your name, e-mail  

address and phone number. Your entry 

fee must be received by CIBPA by   

January 19, 2018.    

 
Frank D’Agnillo  

Social Media Chairperson 

 

SPECIAL EVENTS 

 

TURKEY 

GIVE-A-WAY 
 

 On Saturday December 16, 2017 at 

9:00 am, CIBPA along with the     

Windsor Goodfellows will be  making 

many of  the Windsor’s needy families  

a Merry Christmas. Food baskets          

including turkeys will be passed out at 

the Goodfellows office on Park Street.  

 Anyone that is interested in helping 

out please contact Danny Castellan. 
 

Danny Castellan  

Special Events Chairperson 
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November General Assembly Meeting 
November 07, 2017 - Fogolar Furlan Club 
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